
CandleAid Lanka 

Book Project Report 2024 

We are pleased to announce that we have successfully completed our Book Project for 2024. 

In line with our objective of supporting students from low-income families, CandleAid distributed 
essential books and stationery items for the new academic year, which commenced in February 2025, 
through 13 centers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Project Centres 

 
Total Cost 

Number 
of 
Students 
who 
benefited 

Project was 
coordinated by 

Kilinochchi 60,000 30 Rev. Fr. Nadeep 

Dehiwela 59,970 82 Office Staff 
Matugama 60,000 30 Mr. Sunil Ariyasena 

Hatton 60,000 30 Mr. Suresh 

Madawachchiya 60,000 18 Dr. Jayathilaka 

Polonnaruwa 60,000 29 Mr. Hitibandara 
Galle 60,000 19 Mr. Tharindu 

Asintha 

Matara 60,000 30 Mr. Jayasekera 

Ranna 60,000 20 Mr. Kannan 

Bibile 60,000 
25 

Rev. Dilshan 
Fernando 

Panadura 60,000 53 Mr. Sirisena 

Kurunegala 60,000 
19 

Mr. Nirmal 
Fernando 

Moratuwa 433,915 164 Office Staff 
Total cost 1,153,885    

Dehiwela 

Ranna 

Bibile 

CandleAid Lanka successfully conducted its main book 
project at the Methodist Church Hall, Rawathawatte, on 
December 3, 2024. The chief guests for the occasion were 
Mr. & Mrs. Jayasena, who graced the event with their 

presence. 
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"It is better by far to light a solitary candle than to curse the darkness" 

Mrs. Cheryll Seneviratne  
Head - Education Programme 

candleaid.inco@gmail.com 

+94 76 053 8839 

Mrs. Dil Jayawardena 
Executive Director 

diljay1@gmail.com 

+94 77 312 1989 

Matugama 

Polonnaruwa 

Matara 

Kurunegala 

Hatton Galle 

Medawachchiya 

Panadura 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your invaluable support and dedication in 
concluding another book project. Your generosity, hard work, and commitment have been 
instrumental in making this endeavor a success. 

This achievement would not have been possible without your contributions, and we truly 
appreciate the time, effort, and resources you have invested. Thank you for being a vital part of 
the project which greatly helps many deserving students. 

Kilinochchi 
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